
 

BRADMORE PARISH COUNCIL 
Not t i nghamsh i r e  

 

This Newsletter gives a brief description of the topics discussed at the Annual Council meeting 2nd July 2014 
and is available to residents (via email) or paper copy on request.  The newsletter is also sited on both 

noticeboards.  The information is given as a service to villagers and is believed to be accurate, but will not be 
verified as such until the next meeting of the Parish Council. 
 

 
   

CORRESPONDENCE 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

A commemoration fund was being offered by NCC to mark the centenary of the Great War. The 

Parish Council will not be taking up the offer as there have been no volunteers from the village who 

were willing to co-ordinate an event. 

 

Minerals Local Plan – Additional consultation on sand and gravel provision.   Although this does not 

affect Bradmore, your views can be given via Nottinghamshire.gov.uk/minerals or by telephone on 

0300 500 80 80.    

  

Rushcliffe Borough Council 

A grant of £200 has been received to commemorate the centenary since the outbreak of World War 

I.  A flowering cherry tree has been planted along the Ramper and a commemorative plaque will be 

added later. 

 

VARIOUS 

Student Book grants area available from the Bunny & Bradmore Charities for all under 25s who are 

enrolled on a higher education course.  See notice boards. 

 

Nottinghamshire Fire & Rescue Service faces a shortfall of £2.4 million between 2015 and 2017.  A 

range of proposals are being considered - see www.notts-fire.gov.uk 

 

Three craft fairs will be held at Retford Buttermarket between June and December.  See notice 

boards. 

 

The Rt Hon Ken Clarke QC MP has been appointed President of the National Association of Local 

Councils.   Mr Clarke also celebrated his 74th birthday on 2nd July.  The Parish Council sent their 

congratulations and good wishes. 

 

PLANNING MATTERS (RBC)  

Mr Phillip Hall, The Paddock, Farmer Street, Bradmore NG11 6 PE 

Fell Silver Birch, 2 Cypress and 1 dead Maple (Permission granted) 

 

DEFIBRILLATOR 

A second presentation was given to residents on 1st July by a member of the Community Heartbeat 

Trust following the official opening of the kiosk by Cllr Reg Adair.  

 

AMENITIES – The Parish Council would like to thank Diana Knight for contributing and planting the 

geraniums and Bill Barrett for help with tidying up the area around the flower bed.    Please contact 

the Clerk if you are able to assist with the maintenance of the planted flowerbed. (Monica 0115 9841 

626) 

 

Notts County Council are planning to repair potholes on the south end of Farmer Street. 

 

Following problems with the sewerage system over the Christmas period, which affected properties 

on the A60, a supply of “Bin It Don’t Flush It” leaflets has been received from Severn Trent Water 

Authority and will have been delivered to all households by the time you receive this newsletter.  

 



 

 

 

NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH CO-ORDINATOR – still vacant 

PC Kelly Warwick reported:   

 

1st May   Unknown suspects stole a ride on lawnmower from a garden on Main Street. 

10-12th May  Unknown suspects have entered rear garden of secluded premises on  

   Farmer Street and forced entry to the garden shed and stole a ride on  

   lawn mower. 

Kelly Warwick has a few alarmed padlocks and property marking kits if anyone is interested.  

Tel: 101, ext 800 6570. 

 

See Paddy Tipping’s latest newsletter: http://www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk/Document-

Library/Public-Information/Newsletters-and-Publications/The-Beat-June-2014.pdf 

 

FUTURE MEETINGS 

Parish Councillors agreed to continue with bi-monthly meetings. 

 

NEXT MEETING  

Parish Councillors agreed to continue with bi-monthly meetings.  The next meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, 3rd September 2014, commencing 7:30 pm in the Community Hall (subject to 

additional meetings as necessary). If you wish to raise any points, please inform a Councillor 

beforehand, or come to the meeting yourself and speak during the open session. 

 

 
 

YOUR  PARISH COUNCIL                                COUNCILLORS 
Address all correspondenc  e to: 
      Keith Ackroyd  Millfield, 32 Far Street (Chair) 
The Clerk, Monica Mills    Margaret Curran The Cottage, Donkey Lane (Vice Chair) 

“Wynyards”, 35 Main Street    Reg Adair  Forge Cottage, Loughborough Road 
Bradmore, NG11 6PB                   Fiona Cattell  Fircroft, 118 Loughborough Road 
Tel:  0115 984 1626                     Mike Peregrine  37 Main Street, Bradmore 
Mobile:  07423  018 572    Jaqui Nathanson  Yorke Farmhouse, 130 Loughborough  Rd                                     
Email:  monicann@talktalk.net   Roger Colwill The Old Mill, Blackcliffe Farm Mews 

 
Parish Notices are displayed on the official notice boards in Far Street and beside the bus stop 
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